
Policy

 funzzionale.com

funzzionale.com as a property on the internet is my vehicle to experiment with 
server side technology. The part that is visible on the world wide web 
(https://funzzionale.com/ or ‘funzzionale’) serves as a promotional tool and  
business card. I do not track any visitors or store personal information. If you
wish to do business with me then you need to contact me. It is not done on the 
web

I am located in the European Union and the applicable laws are those of the 
country of Belgium where I am domiciled

I have made funzzionale using software and artwork that has been made free to 
use under license and in accordance with the law on the condition that the 
original license is adhered to and passed on. Any further use of those elements 
without reference to the license therefore constitutes a violation of the law

funzzionale does not use cookies or other mobile identifying technology. For 
an explanation what cookies are and how you can block or remove them in your 
browser please check out https://www.internetcookies.org/

if you visit funzzionale you could still receive cookies or encounter other 
mobile identifying technology from third parties that are helping to deliver 
functionality on the website. I am disclosing those here, together with the 
links to their respective policies:

• Cloudflare, used for performance and security 
(https://support.cloudflare.com/hc/en-us/articles/200170156-
Understanding-the-Cloudflare-Cookies)

• Google, providing the blog 
(https://policies.google.com/technologies/cookies?hl=en-US)

• Twitter, micro blog and social media capability 
(https://help.twitter.com/en/rules-and-policies/twitter-cookies)

be aware that information obtained by these third parties through such 
technologies may be processed outside of the European Union

and a friendly suggestion that you can trust me and you can trust this policy to
be truthful. I have done my best to secure and test funzzionale according to the 
industry guidelines (https://developer.mozilla.org/en-US/) This does not mean 
you are done looking after yourself
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